
  

Welcome to hot lunch Fall 2023!  Orders must be done on Munchalunch ahead of time at 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/NorthRidge.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to sell any 

food items on hot lunch days. 

Once you login, you will need to add your child to their new class.  If you don’t have an account, 

you will need to create one, and add your child to the account.  

 
Upcoming Hot Lunches 

Fresh Slice    Thurs, Oct 19 -  Online order closes midnight Oct 12 

OPA & TCBY   Thurs, Oct 26 -> Online order closes midnight Oct 19 

Panorama Pizza  Thurs, Nov 2 ->  Online order closes midnight Oct 26 

Subway & TCBY  Thurs, Nov 9 ->  Online order closes midnight Nov 2 

Panorama Pizza  Thurs, Nov 16 -> Online order closes midnight Nov 9 

Quesada & TCBY  Thurs, Nov 23 -> Online order closes midnight Nov 16 

Opa/TCBY   Thurs, Nov 30 ->  Online order closes midnight Nov 23 

Fresh Slice   Thurs, Dec 7 ->  Online order closes midnight Nov 30 

Subway/TCBY   Thurs, Dec 14 -> Online order closes midnight Dec 7 

Fresh Slice   Thurs, Dec 21 ->  Online order closes midnight Dec 14 

 

The following are some important reminders regarding hot lunch: 

 

1. Orders must be fully paid (Visa/Mastercard) by midnight 7 days before delivery.  Sorry, no 

late orders/payments will be accepted. 

 

2. Check your email to confirm payment!  You will receive an emailed receipt upon payment.  
If you do not receive an email, your payment has not been processed, and your child will 
not receive a lunch.  As payments done on ipads/tablets/phones are not always processed, 
please use a laptop or desktop computer while making payment. 

 
The day before each lunch day, Munchalunch sends an automated email lunch reminder.  
Please keep track of these to ensure your child will receive a lunch.  If you do not receive the 
email, please send a lunch to school with your child. 

 
3. If your child is away on a hot lunch day, you can pick it up from the office at 11:30 am or it 

will be donated to another child in need of a lunch. There are no refunds once the order cut 

off has closed. 

 

4. Please consider donating to our “Treat a Friend” program to provide lunches for those 

students who cannot afford hot lunches. We have been able to provide many lunches to 

students. We hope we can continue to do so. Thank you for your generous donations!  

 

Thank you for ordering hot lunches and supporting the PAC in providing much needed 

items/experiences for our children!   

 

If you have questions or would like to volunteer, please e-mail: nrschoolpac@gmail.com  
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